
SYDNEY ARCHIVISTS' GROUP 

Considerable interest was shown in the Group's programme in 1971, and four 
meetings were held. In March, Miss Patricia Kelly spoke on the problems of selection 
in a broadcasting archives; in June, Mr. R. Britton led a discussion on repair and 
preservation of records; in September, Mr. L. Newton Hobbs spoke on the A:B.C. 
oral history project and on recording technique and equipment; and in December, 
members of tfie Australian Jewish Historical Society spoke on Jewish records and 
history in Australia. A new Steering Committee of the Group was elected, compris-
ing Miss P. Quinn (Bank of New South Wales), Mr. John Cross (Archives Office of 
N.S.W.), and Mr. G.L. Fischer (University of Sydney). The Group meets usually on 
the first or second Tuesday of March, June, September and December, and archivists 
visiting Sydney are warmly invited to attend the meetings. 
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